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Well done to you all! 

 

Buddy, Theo S, Esme BW, Gosia, Maddie, Oliver, Rowan, 

Willow, Amelia, Benjamin, Y6 Bikeability Riders and 

Swimmers 

 

 

A note on worship… 

Respect 

 

 

We spent a lot of time this week, focusing on the Christian calendar. We started the week 

finding out about Pentecost and the arrival of the Holy Spirit following the ascension of Jesus. 

Reverend Janet came in to see us on Tuesday and she told us all about Whit Sunday and the 

walk of witness that Christians undertake. Whilst later on in the week we found out about the 

Holy Trinity. Christians believe that there are three elements to God. God, the father, God, the 

son and God, the Holy Spirit. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

3.6.24 

Monday  

Guitar and Ukulele lessons 

After school Multigames for years 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school rounders for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Brass Lessons  

Hollingworth staff to visit Year 6 children 

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

After school cricket for years 5 & 6 

Thursday 

Guitar and Ukulele Music Festival event 

After school athletics for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

D Day Assembly 

Friday 

Sapphire class whole class brass lessons 

Our School’s Got Talent Final at the Cricket 

Club 

 

 

 

  

  

From the office… 

 

• There are many unpaid music 

fees, despite reminders. Please 

pay as soon as possible. 

• Consents for the Guitar and 

Ukulele Music Festival event are 

on Wisepay and need to be 

completed. 

• Consents for the Year 6 Safety 

Event are on Wisepay. 

• Please order school dinners by 

Sunday 2nd June. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our School’s Got Talent 

 

 

The finals will be held at Milnrow Cricket Club on Friday 7th June. Tickets are available on 

Wisepay. 

 

Tickets are £25 for a family ticket (2 adults and 2 children) Adult tickets are £8.00 and 

Children’s tickets are £5.00. 

The tickets include food. Please let members of the Parent’s Association of any food allergies. 

 

This is a really good night out and well worth the ticket price. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Keeping Children Safe Online 

There have been further issues with children using WhatsApp inappropriately this week. 

WhatsApp has a minimum age rating of 13. If you are going to allow your children to use 

WhatsApp, please monitor your child’s use closely. It is being used to bully, intimidate 

and to share images without permission.  

 



 

Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


